Ad Hoc Route 100 Committee

Site Walk
Wednesday, October 7, 2015

5:30 PM

Mill Road, Parks and Community Programs
Garage site

Committee Members

Andrea Ferrante

Chair

Joseph McDonnell Agenda

Vice Chair

Sarah Boudreau 1. Informal walk of Town-owned property and discussion of

possible pocket park improvement ideas
Rebecca Grover

) 2. Next Meeting: October 14 at 6:00 PM, Town Hall
Lori Legere
Steve Melchiskey
Eydie Pryzant
Charlie McBrady

Council Liaison

Jim Thibodeau
LPAC Liaison

Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning at 699-5340 or tholtwijk@falmouthme.org
if you would like more information. Thank you.
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